STATE OF ALABAMA
COUNTY OF ETOWAH

CITY OF RAINBOW CITY, ALABAMA-COMMERCIAL DEVELOPMENT BOARD - MAY 12,
2020

Due to COVID-19 restrictions the meeting for the Commercial Development Board
of the City of Rainbow City, Alabama has been canceled.

Next meeting scheduled for June 9, 2020.

Respectfully,

Heather Hill
Recording secretary



